
  
 

IMPORTANT DATES TERM TERM 4 2016 
25 November 2016 Art Exhibition 

29 November 2016 Touch Rugby coaching 

5 December 2016 Community volunteers morning tea (all children to provide a small plate of morning tea) 

7 December 2016 Yr 8 Graduation 

8 December 2016 Class parties 

9 December 2016 Fun day out – whole school – Blackmount Pool 
Term 4 concludes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
           
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
         

School Trophies                 
 
Would anyone who still has a school trophy at home return it to the school 
office a.s.a.p. We need to get this year’s winners names engraved prior to 
our end of year break-up ceremony on Wednesday 7 December.  Thank you. 
 
 

Mararoa School Swimming Pool 
 
The school pool is now open for community use outside of school hours. 
 
Keys can be purchased from the school office for $50 and an additional $10 if 
you lose your key. 
 
Please make cheques payable to Mararoa School PTA, or pay cash. 
 

 

Blackmount Fun Day Out 
Friday 9 December 

Further details next week 
 
We will require parents to help with transport.  
Leaving school at 10.15am.  Please phone the 
school if you can help. 

Trampoline Coaching 
Sunday 18 & Monday 19 December 

Two sessions will be held each day.  You can register 
for one day or both. Cost is $20 per day for the 3 
hours coaching. 8 years and under – 9.30am to 
12.30pm or 9 years plus – 1.00pm to 4.00pm. Open 
to all participants, not just those currently enrolled 
in the Trampoline Club. For more information and to 
register contact Kate 
Norris.stevekate.norris@gmail.com or 027 225 5207 

Kake ake i te tiketiketanga 
o te Taumata Climbing our 
way to the top! 

LIT Kids – At Te Anau Library 
Dates for your Diary 

 
Thursday 1 December    3-5pm   What’s Your 
Story? 
Create your own story or storybook character, 
publish your idea and have fun sharing it. 
 
Thursday 15 December  3-5pm   Festive Fun! 
Create Christmas decorations, gifts or cards to 
share with others. 
 

Year 8 Graduation and End of Year 
Break-up 

Wednesday 7 December, 7.00pm 
 

All Mararoa students are to attend.  All families to 
provide a plate of finger food for supper 


